
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Honourable Members 
 
I have a short announcement to make. 

 

During the debate on the Supplementary Appropriation 

(2020-2021) Bill (No XVI of 2020), Hon Shakeel Mohamed 

purported to table a document in relation to a list of all the 

money that had been recouped only from the sale of 

shares of a supposed Ponzi Scheme. A perusal of the 

said document reveals that it is an unauthenticated 

photocopy document which cannot be tabled. The said 

document is therefore being returned to Hon Shakeel 

Mohamed. 

 

 

I thank you. 

 


